
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 26, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Mobile Devices 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of mobile devices and charging carts from CDW-G, Vernon Hills, Illinois in 
the amount of $1,168,190.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The proposed purchase of 1,850 Microsoft Surface 2 devices will provide carts of 
mobile devices for student use in all kindergarten and first grade classrooms. This 
purchase will increase the number of mobile devices in the buildings and allow for our 
youngest elementary learners to forego carrying a mobile device between home and 
school every day. Additionally, these devices are lightweight, have touchscreen 
capability, and will have a protective case on them. Pricing is based on REMC bid 
pricing, which fulfills the Board’s bidding obligation. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond and Sinking Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 


